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COMPETITIVE SEALED PROPOSAL (CSP 500-3.8-18) 

BP# 3.8 Natatorium 
 
 

The Garland Independent School District will be accepting competitive sealed 

proposals for the new construction under Bid Package 3.8 (New Natatorium) until 

2:00 p.m. local time, September 27, 2018 at the Garland ISD Purchasing 

Construction Bond Department, Marvin Padgett Auxiliary Services Center 

Building, 701 N. First Street, Garland, Texas 75040. 

 

Proposals will be publicly opened and read aloud starting at 2:10 p.m. local time 

following receipt of proposals on September 27, 2018. 

 

Beginning August 30, 2018, the CSP information will be available at: 
www.garlandisdplanroom.com  or website www.garlandisdbond.com under 

“Bidding” tab. 

 

Pre-proposal Meeting:  September 7, 2018, 10:00 a.m., in the Facilities 
Conference Room at the Marvin Padgett Auxiliary Services Center located 
at 701 N. First Street, Garland, TX 75040. 
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